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 TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
July 19, 2024 

 
Media Contact: Juan Toledo, P.E. 

305-637-3277 x2115 
Jtoledo@gmx-way.com 

  
GMX TRAFFIC ADVISORY  

Sunday, July 21 through Sunday, July 28, 2024 
 

SR 112/Airport Expressway 
 
Full Closure 
All lanes on eastbound SR 112/Airport Expressway at NW 32nd Avenue will be closed for paving on Friday, 
July 26 at 11 p.m. and will reopen on Monday, July 29 at 5 a.m. Drivers should follow all posted 
detour signs. Detour information:  
Drivers wishing to access I-95/I-195 can: 

• Turn east onto NW 36th Street 
• Turn left onto NW 27th Street 

• Access the ramp to eastbound SR 112 on the right 

• Continue to I-95/I-195 
Or 

• Turn south onto NW 42nd Avenue/LeJeune Road 

• Access the ramp to eastbound SR 836 on the right 

• Continue to I-95/I-195 
 

 
 
Lane Closure 
Up to two lanes on eastbound SR 112/Airport Expressway at NW 32nd Avenue will be closed for paving on 
Friday, July 26 from 9 p.m. to 11 p.m. 
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### 
 
About The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) 
The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) operates five expressways in Miami-Dade County and portions of northeast Monroe County that include SR 
836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 112/Airport Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 878/Snapper Creek Expressway, and SR 924/Gratigny Parkway. 
GMX is funded almost entirely by toll revenues and is dedicated to making your commute safer and more efficient.  
Please note scheduled activities are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. For additional information please contact the public 
information office at 786-476-2852. Real time traffic and lane closure information are also available by calling 511 or visiting www.fl511.com. 
The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) is a public entity subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail messages and 
addresses created in connection with the Agency’s official business and public records and are supplied to disclosure. If you no longer wish to receive messages 

from GMX, please unsubscribe and let us know.   


